SECOND PUBLIC HEARING - REVENUE SHARING FUNDS USE February 9, 1981

The second public hearing for the proposed use of Revenue Sharing Funds was called to order at 7 PM by President Shealer.

Those attending included: Messrs. Ditzler, Witt, Madsen, Swope, Heflin, Miller, Cluck, Delzingaro, Sterner, Lawver, Mayor Lightner, Chief Wells, Barry Hallett, David Staub and Nancy DiBlasi--Times Reporter.

President Shealer read the proposed use report.

With no further discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 PM.

Hazel A. Dillman, Boro Sec

INFORMATION FOR DISTRIBUTION AT PROPOSED USE HEARING

REVENUE SHARING ALLOTMENT - E		\$ 64,927.00
NON OBLIGATED FUND BALANCE, 19	80 (Interest)	717.55
	TOTAL VALUE OF DUND	\$ 65 _* 644 _* 55
PROPOSED DISTRIBUTION OF FUND	100%	
DEPARTMENT	REVENUE SHARING ALLOTTED	% OF FUND
GENERAL GOVERNMENT	-0-	0.00%
PROTECTION TO PERSONS & PROPERT	Y \$31,944.55	48.7%
HEALTH DEPARTMENT	3,700.00	5.6%
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT	- 0 -	0.0%
RECREATION DEPARTMENT	25,000.00	38.1%
MISCELLANEOUS	5,000.00	7 . 6%
	\$6 5,644.55	100.0%